
November 16, 2015 
 

Town of Golden Meadow 
Board of Adjustments 

107 Jervis Drive 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
 The Board of Adjustments for the Town of Golden Meadow met to discuss a building 
permit application for Charles Hall to place an advertisement sign 9’ X 26’ on the Golden Meadow 
Mini Storage on Monday, November 16, 2015 at 6:30 P.M. 
 
 Those present were:  Chairman Troy Dufrene 
             Craig Boudreaux 
             Ashton Cheramie 
             Johnny Plaisance 
             McNeely Rome 
 
 No others attended. 
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene called the meeting to order at 6:30 P.M. 
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene presented the Board with the building permit application 
requiring two variances.  The first variance would be to allow an advertisement sign to be placed 
on property which does house the business and the second is to place a sign 234 square feet 
which is larger than the 12 square feet allowed by Town ordinance. 
 
 After a brief discussion, Mr. McNeely Rome presented a motion and Mr. Johnny Plaisance 
seconded denying the variances.  The Board unanimously approved the motion as presented. 
 
 With no further business to discuss, Mr. Ashton Cheramie presented a motion and Mr. 
Craig Boudreaux seconded adjourning this meeting at 6:38 P.M.  The Board unanimously 
approved the motion as presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
        _________________________  
        CHAIRMAN TROY DUFRENE 


